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6. Keep the Requirement for Public Disclosure of NEPA Costs: 

 CEQ should retain the requirement for agencies to disclose the costs incurred in 

preparing NEPA documents to enhance transparency and accountability. 

7. Retain Language About Not Requiring New Scientific Research: 

 CEQ should keep the language stating that agencies are not required to undertake 

new scientific and technical research but can rely on existing resources. 

8. Maintain Specificity of Comments: 

 CEQ should retain the requirement that comments on submitted alternatives and 

analyses should be as specific as possible to streamline the review process. 

Finally, AGC is concerned that CEQ’s proposed revision includes numerous elements that 

would make reviews more complex.  Climate impacts should not be addressed explicitly in the 

regulation. And CEQ’s proposal for "innovative approaches" may result in uncertainty, litigation, 

and delays, potentially undermining NEPA's purpose.   

In conclusion, our goal is to strike a balance between environmental considerations and the need for 

timely and efficient infrastructure development in line with the FRA. We appreciate your attention 

to these concerns and recommendations as we work towards achieving this balance. 

If CEQ proceeds with the proposed rule, it is vital that the Council makes it clear that agencies 

should not pause or hinder NEPA reviews during the development of new NEPA procedures. It's 

crucial to keep assessing project proposals without unnecessary delays caused by the agencies 

creating their own implementing regulations. 

Thank you. 
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